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City of Ouzinkie

March 6, 2009

To:
Representative Alan Austerman
Representative Bill Thomas Jr.
Representutive Juy Rauiras
Representative Cathy Munoz
Remresentative Charisse Milletr
Representative Bryca Ldgmon
Kepresentative Paul Seaton
Representative Pegey Wilson
Representative John Harris
Representative Mark Neuman

Re: Support of HIR21

P.O. Box 109
374 & C Sireet

Ouzinkie, AK 99644
Phone (907) 680-2209 Fax (907) 680-2223
cityofouzinkie@o uzinkje.org

120 4% 8t, Juneau, Alaska 99802
120 4% St,, Juneau, Alaska 99802
120 44 8L, Jusieau, Alasha 99802
1204 5¢,, Juneau, Alaska 99802
120 4% 5., Tuneau, Alaska 99802
120 4™ 8¢, uncau, Alasln 9802
120 4% St., Juneau, Alaska 99802
120 4t 8t, Juncan, Alacka 99802
120 4% St, Juneau, Alaska 99802
120 4% 5¢t, Juneau, Alaska 998072

Dear Representatives: Austerman, Thomas, Ramras, Minoz,
Seaton, Wilson, Harris, and Neuman;

We oncourago the Alaska Legislature to
saong statement to the North Pacific
amendment package is not good for o

discarded.

o Ae - - - —

Fax 465-4956
Fax 465-2652
Fax 65420070
Fax 465-2273

Fax 465-2069
Fox 166 3115

Fax 465-347>
Fax 465-3175
Fax 465-3799
Fax 465-4822

Millett, Edgmon,

pass this resalutinn, therehy making a
Pisluﬂy Mauagcuwul Couwrwil thal thiz
ur Alaska communities and should be

Our communities are continually losing access to local fisheries that are
responsible for our economic well-being, Since 1990 there has been a 35 percent

decline in the number of commercial fish
created significant barriers for new en

ermen in the state. Rationalization has
trants in the commercial fisheries by

urscasiiy costs of aesess to fishing permitr and individual transferahble quotas.
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This has a far-reaching effect and touches other businesses that provide goods
and serviices tn the commerrial fishing industry and exis- for the snppntt of the

industry.

We believe there must be a better approach to the issues than the reduction of
individual rights of a person to fish the marine resources that lie at our doorstep.
We hope that the North Pacific Fishery Management Council will heed the
guidance in HJR 21 and cease the consideration for allocation of the GOA Pacific
cod resource to the varions gear sectars and, alsn ceas: the consideration for

limiting future entry to the GOA groundfisheries by extinguishing latent LLP

Ticenses.

Sincerely,

Zack Chichennff

Mayor

CC

The Honorable Sarah Palin, Governor, State of Alaska Fax 465-2332
Denby Lloyd, Commissioner of Alaska Department of Fish and Game  Fax 465-2332

Cora Cromo, Fichories Policy Advisor, Office of the Cinvernnr Fax 465-3332
John Moller, Rural Advisor, Office of the Governor Fax 465-3532

2 | City of Ouzinkie



